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Inquiry into the Sterling Income Trust—Progress Report 

 

On 20 October 2021, the Senate referred an inquiry into the Sterling Income Trust to the Senate 
Economics References Committee (the committee) for inquiry and report by 1 December 2021. 

On 29 November 2021, the Senate granted the committee an extension of time to report until 1 
February 2022. 

The committee requests further extension of time to report until 4 February 2022 to allow the 
committee to examine and consider the committee’s draft report before tabling. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Senator Anthony Chisholm 

Chair 

 


